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ORANGE PUBLIC LIBRARY 

REQUEST FOR REVIEW OF LIBRARY MATERIALS 
 

Adopted by the Orange Public Library Board of Trustees on May 19, 2008 
Revised & Adopted: 02/23/2015; 07/18/2022  

 

Orange Public Library values public input on its collection and recognizes that people 
may have differing opinions on the value of specific library items.  
 
If at any time a patron is concerned about a particular item in the library’s collection, 
they can complete and submit a “Request for Review of Library Materials” to a 
Reference Manager.  
 
An ad hoc committee will review the item using the criteria of the Collection 
Development Policy, including reviews from recognized sources, and will make a written 
recommendation to the Library Director.  
 
During the review process, the item’s availability status will not be affected. 
 
The Library Director will determine what action will be taken and instruct the Reference 
Manager to uphold the action and notify the patron in writing. 
 


